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General Comment
I respectfully urge the Department of Energy to reject the proposed Saguaro LNG export terminal in Sonora, Mexico. 

The project poses serious climate, environmental, and justice concerns. LNG is not a clean fuel—its production and export result in
significant methane emissions, undermining efforts to meet climate goals. Additionally, the project threatens the Gulf of California, a marine
biodiversity hotspot and UNESCO World Heritage Site, endangering whales, dolphins, and other marine life due to increased ship traffic,
noise pollution, and habitat disruption. 

Moreover, the project disregards Indigenous rights and environmental justice principles by failing to ensure meaningful consultation with
local communities who would bear the greatest environmental and health burdens. 

This project is incompatible with a just and sustainable energy future. I urge the DOE to prioritize renewable energy solutions and deny
authorization for the Saguaro LNG project.
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